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Justin’s Recalls Maple Almond Butter and Hazelnut Butter 
Due to Possible Metal Fragment Contamination 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Justin’s has recalled certain lots of Maple Almond Butter and 
Chocolate Hazelnut Butter because of possible presence of metallic fragments. 

While no metal has been found in individual jars, Justin’s initiated this 
voluntary recall out of caution. 

The affected products come in 16 oz glass jars with the “Best By” date located 

on the label of the jar between the UPC bar code and the nutrition facts panel.  

Product Lot Code Best By Date UPC  

Maple Almond Butter  

188 

190 
191 

7-7-14 

7-9-14 
7-10-14 

Unit: 894455000322 
Case: 894455002135 

Chocolate Hazelnut 
Butter 

191 
192 

7-10-14 
7-11-14 

Unit: 894455000490 
Case: 894455000612 

 

Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses or injuries have been reported in Alaska or elsewhere. 

Consumers who have purchased the recalled product should not consume the 
product, but instead should contact the company at 303-449-9559 or 

comments@justins.com, or visit www.justins.com for more information. Phone 
lines are staffed from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. MST, Monday through Friday. 

 
For more information on this recall, visit: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm365413.htm?source=govdelivery. 

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 

http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 
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